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Comments: I approve of the proposal of the Pactola Reservoir and Rapid Creek watershed withdrawals (#NP-

3479). This is based on the truth that the land in question does not need to be polluted with dangerous and toxic

"lifetime" chemicals simply for the profit of a few as they extract resources from the lands included in the

withdrawal. However, first and foremost, this land is part of the 1868 Fort Laramie Treaty and should not be

subject to any illegal extraction activities by any for-profit companies. 


